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INTRODUCTION OF GREEN CLUB IN

THE INDUCTION PROGRAMME
March 11th, 2025



Date of the event: March 11th, 2025

Time of the event: 4 pm - 4:30 pm

Venue: Room no. 119 

Number of participants : Around 180 
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The Green Club of our college successfully conducted its

orientation program on the 11th of March, 2025. The event

aimed to introduce students to the club's objectives and

activities, encouraging active participation in sustainability

initiatives.

The session commenced with a warm welcome by Ms. Sakshi

Verma, the Vice-President of the Green Club for the

consecutive year 2024-25 emphasizing the importance of

environmental conservation.

She then shared the purpose of establishment of the club and

discussed about all the activities the club is going to hold this

year. The first year students of academic year 2024-25 are

members of the club by default according to the college

administration. 

Dr. Reshma Ma’am was called forth to felicitate the previous

committee with a certificate for working with the Green Club.
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Dr. Hansa Jeswani Ma’am, our master trainer conducted a
quick and fun session and provided a great insight into
how water conservation can be done effectively if
resources are used the right way. 
She spoke about the Green Club (GC) establishment in
Sardar Patel College of Engineering to facilitate Youth
engagement and Water Stewardship among the students
as per the MoU signed between higher and technical
education with UNICEF. 
Dr. Reshma Raskar Ma’am, our faculty co-ordinator, threw
light on the importance of The Green Club and guided the
students regarding the MYCA course  certification and the
WhyWaste app and how it will affect the credit system.
Lastly, Ms. Sakshi and Mr. Shantanu discussed the event
calendar with the students and brought to their notice the
events which are going to take place in the upcoming
weeks.

Students gained awareness about general preservation and

protection of our natural resources as well as our WhyWaste app

course and were encouraged to download the app. Students

interacted with the youth committee and learned more about the

committee and how it functions. 

Conclusion:
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Students’ active participation

The orientation was a resounding success, inspiring students to

take proactive steps toward sustainability. The enthusiasm

displayed by participants reflects a promising future for the

Green Club.


